
Use of Social Security Numbers 
Southeastern Community College requires social security numbers from applicants, with some exceptions, 
for admission to ensure accurate records for mandatory federal and state reporting. The College protects and 
restricts access to this information as required by the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 
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